
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 20, 2020 
SCORA Covid-19  
 
Aloha SCORA Paddlers,  
 
On behalf of the SCORA Executive Board, we hope this finds you well. The 
Executive Board held a meeting last night. During this meeting we determined 
with the stay at home orderings being extended until the end of the month 
statewide, and in Los Angeles until May 15, we must cancel races for June. 
These cancelations include Ventura Outrigger Challenge Ventura, Kahakai Iron 
Challenge, and Iron Outrigger Championships.  
 
The Executive Board will be meeting on May 3rd to determine the next steps. We 
will continue to closely monitor the news and health department guidelines.  
 
I would like to personally thank everyone working on the front lines to provide 
everyone with essential services and to everyone obeying stay at home orders, 
practicing physical distancing and not gathering in groups outside of your home 
unit. We are in this together.  
 
 
 
Mahalo,  
Kathy Sheets 
SCORA President 
 
 


